TPF-5(170)
Mobile Source Air Toxics (MSAT) From Major Highways

Quarterly Report July 20, 2011 (April - June)

Monitoring in Detroit is complete and there are no major problems to report. Integrated samples were
taken May 27, (skipped Memorial Day, May 30), June 2, June 5, June 8, June 11. The monitoring trailers
were packed up and sent to the EPA laboratory in North Carolina. Final work on the Las Vegas data
analysis report is being done and that should be available by the end of the next quarter. Quality
assurance and review will begin on Detroit data when Las Vegas Report is released and finalized.

Please note, due to the fact that we are no longer collecting data and are in the analysis phase there will
only be two more reports submitted for this research effort: Las Vegas Study Report, and Detroit Study
Reports.



